Chi Yun School

2020-2021

Notice of School Resumption of Face-to-Face Classes

25th September, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

According to the guidelines of the Hong Kong Education Bureau, Chi Yun School has resumed face to face classes on 23rd September 2020, with half day school only. Starting from 5th October 2020, students will be adapting a special schedule, alternating morning and afternoon half day school classes every week. This arrangement is to ensure our students maintain a balanced learning schedule and environment.

We will closely monitor the announcement from EDB and inform you of our latest arrangement.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Chan Kin Wai at 2386-2010.

Yours faithfully,



Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School